
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to our Founders! Contribute Your Gift 
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Dear friends, 

  

We are very much looking forward to celebrate 
our Founders' birthdays this year! Dr. Hak Ja 

Han Moon and her late husband, Rev. Dr. 

Sun Myung Moon, were born on the same 
day, January 6 (lunar Calendar) 1943 and 

1920 respectively in North Korea. 

 
We are so very grateful to them for having 

dedicated their entire lives, energy, resources 

and human effort to make their divinely inspired 

vision for World Peace, ONE FAMILY UNDER 
GOD, a reality based on the Philosophy of 

"Living for the Sake of Others" and "Living By 

the Logic of Love." 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

They have been infusing their spirit of total commitment and love in action into 

all their organizations, including the Women’s Federation for World Peace 

International. 
 

Their legacy and lifestyle of love, forgiveness and hope continues, now under 

the very capable leadership of Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon. In the last five years she 
has been able to raise all endeavors worldwide to a new level and 

substantiation. We congratulate her for her many accomplishments 

wholeheartedly! 
 

Her inner beauty, strength, divine wisdom and caring for the world are the 

driving force that continue to inspire and compel us as women to not only 

keep going, but to step up more and do more in this new year and beyond. 
 

So on this special occasion, Dr. Moon's 75th birthday - which by the 

way will be celebrated during time of the historic Winter Olympics in 
Pyeongchang - we invite you to show your appreciation by making a 

financial donation in their honor. (see link below). In Korean culture, 

money is typically given on significant occasions such as weddings and 
birthdays, rather than gifts. So, we would like to give her a special gift from 

WFWP USA for her 75th birthday. 

 
We also ask you kindly, to please include a personal message to the Co-

founders in the comment section to accompany your gift, or send us a note of 

congratulations directly to info@ wfwp,us, by Wednesday, February 14th. 

  
Thank you so much for being a supporter and partner of WFWP, creating 

together the culture of peace and culture of heart in the midst of today's 

challenging reality. 
 

Peace and Blessings! 

Angelika Selle - President  
Juanita Pierre Louis - Sr. Vice-President 

Katarina Connery - Vice-President 
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